
   

 

Lester Control Systems Ltd 
FAO Mr Mike Turner 
59 Imperial Way 
Croydon, Surrey, CR0 4RR 
UNITED KINGDOM 

 
Date: 17 June 2025 
Our ref.: PR-BUC-000877 
 
 
Subject: Statement of Check – Interface with Atwell "Speed Watcher" 
 
 
Dear Mr Turner, 
 
Following our earlier correspondence and as agreed with Mr Albert Jan van Ommen, we confirm 
that the interface between the Lester lift controller and the Atwell "Speed Watcher" electronic safety 
gear has been reviewed. 
 
The check has been carried out in accordance with the applicable requirements of the Lifts 
Directive 2014/33/EU. This assessment included evaluation of the following documents: 
 

▪ Electrical wiring diagram provided by Lester Control Systems Ltd, dated 29-05-2025 
▪ BSI certificate CE-793060-001 
▪ BSI certificate CE-793061-001 
▪ AiO Wiring Diagram 
▪ AiO Booklet 

 
Based on the findings from this documentation review, we can confirm that the interface complies 
with the relevant essential health and safety requirements of the Lifts Directive. 
 
As part of Lester’s in-house controller test procedure, the signalling to and from the Atwell Speed 
Watcher is verified. However, it remains the responsibility of the lift installation company to ensure 
that the Atwell Speed Watcher is thoroughly tested on site, in accordance with Atwell’s 
specifications, before the lift is placed into service. 
 
Should you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
W. Bijlsma 
Product Specialist Certification 
 
Liftinstituut 
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